November 18, 2011.

Everett, Theo, Logan, Peter, and
Kristi visited Farmer Red’s farm
off of Mercer Avenue today. We
went to see the chickens but
ended up having so much fun
just exploring the whole 5 acres!
The boys found some balls and a
tractor! Peter enjoyed going

> under a hose that he found on
the ground. What a beautiful Fall
day to explore and begin
developing a relationship with a
new place!
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